Dear Parents.

I just want to give you an update on what's happening in our Chinese classroom recently. Second graders are learning to express "Who We Are" in Chinese. They just finished a writing project about saying hello and stating their name in Chinese. Here is a link to a slideshow of project

photos: http://msliuchineseclass.weebly.com/grade-two.html

For more information about what we have learnt recently, refer to this link: http://msliuchineseclass.weebly.com/unit-one.html

I have linked contents with **google translate** so that you can hear the sound of Chinese words. To hear how the words are pronounced, click each picture to open **google translate**, then click the sound button in the left box. There is also a document of Chinese writing sheet, so that you may download for your child to practice writing at home.

The learning links page has links to videos, flash cards and children's web sites. For more information, please check my web site: http://msliuchineseclass.weebly.com/

I have been updating the contents to my web site very regularly and will be doing so in the future also. It's always a good idea to check it often so that you may help review the words and sentences for your child.

Best,

Min Liu
Chinese Language Teacher
Daniel Axford Elementary
248-969-5050 ext. 4030
Min.liu@oxfordschools.org
http://msliuchineseclass.weebly.com/